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Stations of the Cross will be at 10:00am on the following Friday 

dates: 

March  6th, 13th, 20th, 27th  

April  3rd at 7:30pm 

 

YMS of  R Mens Group Upcoming Events  

The Ladies ANS Society and The YSM of R Mens Group will be hosting their monthly FREE 

movie night on  Saturday, March 14th after the 4pm Mass in the social hall. In recognition of St. 

Patrick’s Day they’ll be showing “The Quiet Man” starring John Wayne and Maureen O’Hara.  

Sandwiches will be available for purchase.  There will be a sign up sheet in the lobby of the social 

hall. 

Spring Fling Dinner Dance 

Danny & Johnny “Dynamic Duo of Harmony” will be returning for our Spring Fling Dinner 

Dance on Saturday, April 25th.  Doors open at 5:00pm.  Dinner at 5:30pm featuring Chricken 

Cordon Bleu.  Dancing at 6:30pm until they are done.  Tickets are $20 each.  This is a fund 

raiser event for the YMS of R Men’s Group. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Insti tution of  the PNCC 

Each year, the second Sunday in March is designated for the Institution of the Polish National Catholic 

Church. Below are some facts of our organizer, Bishop Francis Hodur. 

Bishop Hodur was devoted to Christianity, and  believed that Christ’s ideals should be lived by every-

one.  He sought to promote the human dignity of the Polish people.  

For more information on Bishop Hodur and the PNCC, please go to the website:  pncc.org 

 

 

 



The next YMS of R meeting will be held on      

Thursday, March 19th at 11:30pm in the social hall.  

A lunch will follow the meeting. All men of the  

parish are encouraged to attend. If your are new to the parish, this is a 

good   opportunity for you to meet some of the men of our parish. 

YMS of  R  Men’s Group  
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     St . Paul Choir  
We have a fantastic, spirited choir here at  

St. Paul’s, under the direction of Charley 

Stoykovich. Anyone interested in joining 

the choir can meet here at the church on 

Tuesdays at 4:00pm for practice. 

  

 

 

     

Lenten Adorations will begin Friday, February28th 

through Friday, April 3rd.  There will be a sign up 

sheet in the social hall for anyone who would like to 

come into the church, sit and pray for an hour follow-

ing the Stations of the Cross  on Friday mornings.  The 

prayer times are from 11:00am - 5:00pm.  If you can’t 

commit to signing up but want to just pop in for a short 

time, that is just fine also. All are welcome. You do not 

have to be a member of the Ladies Adoration    Society.  

Men of the church are also welcomed to pray.  Prayer 

and meditation before Our Lord in the Blessed            

Sacrament are great ways to spend some especial time 

with Him.  You can ask Him for graces for yourself or 

for loved ones, reflect on His word or just keep Him 

company. 

I would like to thank your Dear Lord for our great suc-

cess and Your many blessings for our society. 

In His Service, 

Dori Canfield, ANS President 

Ladies Adoration Society 

 

 

 

 

 

Time To Get Madd -YMS of R                         

NCAA March Madness 

 

Get ready to watch the games in The Man 

Cave.  For more info contact Bob Canfield at 

352-454-8673 or bobcanfield@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The ANS are always in need of baked goods for the 

church’s weekly Friday night spaghetti dinner.  You 

don’t have to  belong to the society to bake for the 

spaghetti dinner.  The ladies are known for their 

homemade cakes, brownies and pies. If this is some-

thing that you could help out with even if it’s just once 

a month, that would be fantastic.  We do ask  that 

cakes and brownies are homemade because they are 

the best sellers.  Pies can be either homemade or store 

bought.  Baked goods can be brought to the dinner or 

can be put in the ANS freezer located in the social hall 

on the dance floor when you come to the weekend 

Masses. We do ask that you put your name, date and 

what type of baked good it is, so the ladies will know 

when they take them out of the freezer.  To our      

bakers, a big, big thank you goes out to you for your 

donations! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Father Mark’s bible study class 

meets every Thursday morning at 

10:00am here at St. Paul’s social 

hall. This ongoing class is for     

everyone interested in finding out 

more about their faith. Father Mark 

brings us many pearls of Scripture 

each week and whether you are a 

first time bible reader or an astute 

learned scriptural connoisseur, 

there’s something special in the 

Word of God for everyone. You are 

encouraged to bring a friend. 

14th  Will & Sue Nordman 

28th  Tom & Sheila DeFoe 

29th  Ken & Caroline Hoffmann                

 

* Members: if your birthday or anni-

versary is not listed, please inform 

Debbie Niznik. 

      Bir thdays            Anniversaries  
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Golf  League   

 Backpack 
Program 

 

 

 

Our mainstay charitable program 

provides local homeless school  

children with personal care/hygiene 

items all year round. Please drop off 

items anytime on the rectory porch 

or at church on Sundays in the bins 

at the back of the church.   

 

 1st  Debbie Emmerson                

 Carol O’Donnell                                                         

 2nd  Lucy Dowling                         

 Ray Kubacki                                     

  5th  Grace DelleFave                                               

 Patty Jo Reynolds                                  

  6th  Joanne Q. Doran      

  7th  Bob Brozzetti       

  9th  Eileen Davis     

10th  Richard Beach                                                         

16th  Russell Polisoto 

18th  John Junker 

19th  Rosalee Stein 

20th  Joyce Casasanta                               

 Nancy Kirschenbaum 

21st   Diane Duguay                        

22nd  Sue Wiehn                     

25th  Frank Williams 

       

Our church golf league meets each 

Tuesday of every month at 8:30am 

at Spruce Creek Del Webb in Sum-

merfield. Golfers are paired into 

groups of 4 players in scramble  

format.  If any men or women are 

interested in joining our fun league, 

please contact Susan Hilt at         

352-307-2129. Bring your friends.  

All are welcome.  Sign up sheets 

will be posted in the social hall. 

 

Daylight Savings 

 

Don’t forget to set your clocks 

ahead one hour on March 8th. 

Our Annual Parish meeting has been   

rescheduled for Sunday, March 22nd 

inside the social hall following the 

10:00am Mass. We will be voting for 

the following  offices of the Parish 

Committee:    

Chairperson                                                     

Vice Chairperson                                         

Treasurer                                                               

Financial Secretary                                 

Recording Secretary                                             

3 Board of Directors                                      

3 Auditors                                                              

1 Tribunal Person    

Requirements are that you have been a 

member of the church for 1 year and 

have met your financial obligations. 

Anyone that is interested in one of 

these positions, please see Deacon   

Angelo Pierro, Nominating Committee 

Chairperson, so your name may be 

added to the voting ballot. 

Please mark your calendars for this   

meeting. All members are encouraged 

to attend.      

 Annual   
Meeting 
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   Spaghetti Dinners            Words for Thought         

Come and bring your friends to 

our weekly all-you-can-eat  spa-

ghetti dinners on Fridays from 

4:00-7:00pm. Dinners include 

salad, roll & butter, and your 

choice of a free beverage - either coffee, iced tea, 

or lemonade. Adults are just $7.00 and Children 

12yrs and younger are FREE.  There are also 

homemade desserts from our Ladies ANS Society 

for only $1.00 each. If you are bringing a large 

group, please contact Bob Canfield at 352-454-

8673. Please let him know how many are in your 

party and what time you will arrive, and he will 

reserve your table(s) for you. 

 The God who made the world and everything in it 

is the Lord of heaven and earth and does not live  

in temples built by hands. And he is not served by 

human hands, as if he needed anything, because   

he himself gives all men life and breath and        

everything else….  God did this so that me would 

seek him and perhaps reach out for him and find 

him, though he is not far from each one of us. 

Acts 17:24-27  NIV                                                  

The YMS of R Men’s Group would 

like to thank everyone that supported 

their raffle. The raffle tickets are based 

on the daily numbers lottery, so there 

will be a winner everyday in the month 

               of March.    Good luck to everyone!!   

YMS of  R March Raf fle          

 

Our Friday Night Spaghetti Dinner has been a huge 

success and now we are in need of more volunteers.  If 

this is something that you can help us out with, please 

see or contact Bob Canfield  352-454-8673 Even if 

you can only volunteer once a month it would be 

greatly appreciated.  Thank you!! 

 


